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Important Dates Coming Soon 
 

APRIL 
4/4     PTA Meeting in the  
 Teacher’s Lounge—6:30PM 
 

4/11    Ms. Weber’s 4th Grade field trip
 to the Missoula Art Museum 
 

4/23   No School 
 Professional Development Day 
 

4/27 SPIRIT DAY!!! 
 

MAY 
5/2 PTA Meeting—6:30PM 
 

5/7-5/11 
 Teacher Appreciation Week! 
 

5/11 5th Grade Band and Orchestra 
 Solo Day—Missoula Alliance 
 Church 
 

5/16 Read and Run-a-thon! 
 During school hours. 
 

5/16 Spring Ice Cream Social 
 —5:30PM-7:00PM 
 

5/17 Mrs. Loya’s 5th Grade  
 Transition Pizza Lunch with  
 C.S. Porter and parents! 
  
5/18 Mrs. Karlin’s 5th Grade  
 Transition Pizza Lunch with  
 C.S. Porter and parents! 
 

5/24 SPIRIT DAY!!! 
 

5/25    Memorial Day Weekend 
-5/28   NO SCHOOL 
 

5/29-5/31 
 Great Book Trade in the Library 
 

5/30 5th Grade Band Concert—9AM 
 at Lowell Elementary 
 

JUNE 
6/6 Field Day 
 

6/8 SPIRIT DAY!!! 
 Last day—Half Day! 

The Hawthorne Hawks have the best volunteers! 
 

Our Bill Earhart is a leading factor in how Hawthorne’s Library con-
sistently has the highest circulation rates in the 
district. Thanks Bill! Your support means a lot 
to our school and community. 
 

Thanks to the relentless smiles and helping 
hands of our school Grandmas Fay, Florita, Re-
becca, Nancy, and Coretta, and of our school 
Grandpa, Victor, our students get the extra 
help needed to score top marks on all district 
assessments. Thanks Grandmas and Grandpa!  
 

Are you interested in learning how you can help out at Hawthorne? 
Because, even 30 minutes a month would really help out! 
Call Lily at 728-2400 ext. 4271 

Upcoming Opportunities to  
Help out 
Hawthorne PTA Missoula Announcements 
 

Playground Focus Group 
What: The PTA has been fundraising for new playground equipment to add 
when the new school building is finished. Right now we have a new spinner 
purchased but need your help to design the new play area and choose out 
more equipment.  Who: Parents and their student from current 3rd & 2nd 
classes are eligible to sit in the focus group. How: Email HawthornePTAmis-
soula@gmail.com for more details 
 

Missoula Stores for Schools 
Did you know that you can help earn funds for our school by writing  
HawthornePTAmissoula on your receipt and handing it to the cashier?  
Participating stores include: The Good Food Store and Fresh Market 
 

Hawk Student Reporter Videos 
Have you ever wondered about the weekly announcements your student 
talks about? Or the videos they make as student reporters? Well watching 
them is as easy as subscribing to Mrs. Sorenson’s YouTube account!  
Becky Sorenson; her image is her picture on a purple background.  
 

Please turn in your Business Membership forms 
In December, the annual business membership form flyer was sent out. 
Please turn them in or contact HawthornePTAmissoula@gmail.com for any 
other questions. (...they are golden rod in color...) 
 

AmazonSmile 
Donate to HawthornePTAmissoula with every Amazon purchase!  
To shop at AmazonSmile simply go to smile.amazon.com from the web 
browser on your computer or mobile device. On your first visit to  
AmazonSmile smile.amazon.com, you need to select a charitable organiza-
tion to receive donations from eligible purchases before you begin shop-
ping. Please select HawthornePTAmissoula. 
To change your charity, sign in to smile.amazon.com on your desktop or 
mobile phone browser and simply select “Change your Charity” in “Your 
Account.”  

...KiNdErGaRtEn ReGiStRaTiOn..MaRcH 5th—ApRiL 13th…KiNdErGaRtEn ReGiStRaTiOn...MaRcH 5th—ApRiL 13th…KiNdEr 
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April Find & Sign 2018 
 

What three ways listed in this Hawk Talk can you 
or your parent help raise money for new  

playground equipment?  

1) ______________________ 
2) ______________________ 
3) ______________________ 

 
Student Name: _______________________________ 
Parent Name: _________________________________ 
Parent Signature: _____________________________ 

 
Turn in your April Find and Sign for: 

2 passes to  Splash Montana 
It is due on Friday, April 20th.  
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Paxton Parks is the winner 

of $10 to DQ Grill and Chill 

for correctly answering the 

March Find and Sign 
 

Name 3 consecutive days where none 
of the seven days of the week appear. 

 
Yesterday 

Today 
Tomorrow 

Are You Prepared for Summer ?? 
Lets face it, none of us trust this warm weather we’ve 
been having to stick around. But when it does, we need 
to be ready! 
 

Summer camp registration has already begun, financial 
aide is already being distributed, and the Missoulian 
doesn’t run its special Camp editorial for two more 
weeks! Don’t panic (yet), the FRC has just created it’s 
own page on the Hawthorne website, and on it, you 
can find the much desired camp information. Also, we 
understand how confusing it can get with the many 
forms and people you might need to contact to get 
the meals and the transportations. There is a down-
loadable checklist on the FRC page, too! 
 
Go to: https://www.mcpsmt.org/domain/3637   
 

Flagship summer pro-
grams are offered, free of 
charge, to Hawthorne 
Hawks. These programs 
have limited space, so 
make sure to keep check-

ing your students’ backpack for the registration form. 
They will be sent home the last week of April. (My 
sources tell me April 24th) 
 
Bike  safety  is important to the Hawk community. 
Please remember to review road signs, turn signals, 
and school routes with your student. Helmets and 
locks are available on a need basis. 

APRIL BOX TOPS… 

BRING MAY FREEZE POPS! 
 

The classroom for each grade which collects the 

most Box Tops will receive Freeze Pops during a 

recess in May! 

 

Box Top collections sheets or bags will be due 

May 26th to be counted for the competition.  

 

Make sure your student puts their teacher’s name 

on their submissions! 

Special Thanks to Our 
2018 Business Members 

and Donors 
 


